
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

RE: Request for Resource Speakers for Training Seminar for DENROs
1 message

pgom enro <pgom.enro@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 16, 2023 at 2:39 PM
To: DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Ma'am/Sir,

Good day.

I would like to follow up on our request dated September 11 and forwarded to your office on October 3, 2023 for resource
speakers for our upcoming Training Seminar for Deputy Environment and Natural Resources Officers on October 25-27,
2023 here at Mansalay, Oriental Mindoro.

May I ask if you have a final list of the resource speakers who will participate in our training and a list of topics that will be
discussed?

For coordination, you may reach me at phone number 09994990885 or through my FB Messenger account Rae
Ramiento.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

Thanks.

Very truly yours,

MARY FRANCES RAE R. RAMIENTO
Environmental Management Specialist II

Office Address:  
PG-Environment and Natural Resources Office, Provincial Capitol Complex
Camilmil, Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro 5200

Email Address: pgom.enro@gmail.com  / pgom.enro@yahoo.com
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